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Investigative Activity: Preservation Letter Submitted 

Involves: Yeskamo (O) 

Activity Date: 09/03/2024 

Activity Location: BCI, 4055 Highlander Parkway, Richfield, OH 44286 

Authoring Agent: SA Nick Valente #139 

 

Narrative: 

On September 3, 2024, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) 

Nick Valente sent Yeskamo a preservation letter for video recording(s) relevant to this 

investigation that may have been captured by the Yeskamo home security camera 

affixed to the front of the subject’s home, 1309 Yellowstone Road, Cleveland Heights, 

Ohio.  

The preservation letter was submitted to Yeskamo through the contact email address 

provided on the company’s website. A copy of the preservation letter and email sent to 

Yeskamo were attached to this report.  

References:  

None  

Attachments:  

1. Yeskamo Preservation Letter 

2. Email to Yeskamo with Preservation Letter 

 





From: Nicholas Valente 

To: info@yeskamo.com [info@yeskamo.com] 

Subject: Preservation Request - Homicide Investigation - BCI Case 2024-2614 

Sent: Tue 9/3/2024 6:41 PM GMT-04:00 

Importance: Normal 

Please find attached a Preservation Letter for video related to a homicide investigation.  
Respectfully,  
 
 

 

 
Nick Valente 
Special Agent –Special Investigations Unit 
Bureau of Criminal Investigation 
Office of Ohio Attorney General Dave Yost 
Office number: 234-400-3622 
Cell number: 614-208-8405 

Nicholas.Valente@OhioAGO.gov 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This message is intended for use only by the individual or entity to whom or which it is addressed 
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable 
law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the 
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by 
telephone.  

 
 




